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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Hope you and every one of your family are safe, fit and fine! 
 
At the onset, I congratulate you all for the successfully completion of the 
Spring Semester 2109-20 of your ward. It is all the more commendable as 
it was done during the difficult times of the Pandemic COVID-19. I hope 
and believe that your ward is utilizing his/her stay fruitfully with the 
family. 

 

The results of this semester clearly show that our students have put in the 
best of their efforts regardless of many physical and psychological 
limitations due to COVID-19. Once again many congratulations to all the 
stakeholders for braving the challenges arising due to the pandemic and 
coming out of this with success. 

 
 

During the Spring Semester, all faculty and staff have not only adapted 
well to the new academic environment but have also improvised their 
skills as per the present needs. I take this opportunity to apprise you that 
such a smooth teaching–learning style was possible only due to your 
cooperation and tremendous trust that you laid upon us. The Institute 
gratefully acknowledges your whole hearted support during such times. 
 

We all are aware that the situation due to COVID-19 is still in its 
uncertain phase, both at the national and the global level. We ensure you 
that Institute is continuously monitoring the situation while preparing 
for the best possible ways and means to welcome the fresh as well as the 
existing students at every level. Institute is being sensitized to gear up for 
handling  the coming Autumn semester safely and  ensuring comfort of 
your ward while fulfill their academic goals. At this point, we are very 
positive that whatever decision is taken, we will receive full cooperation 
from you and your ward. 
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In order to facilitate/registration in new academic session, the amount of 
your fee payment is active on following link 
https://www.onlinesbi.com/sbicollect/icollecthome.htm. It will remain active 
till 04.09.2020, so that we can initiate academic session thereafter. It is 
planned to start online classes for all existing students in August, 2020. 
 
Please note that in order to meet the academic and other student’s 
related facilities of our institute, timely payment of student fee is 
encouraged. We are sure that we will receive cooperation from your side 
by way of timely receipt of fees. The mess/hostel charges will be 
intimated to you soon. 
 
 

I am sure that very soon we will be safely out of the current pandemic 
situation and once again our students will be exhibiting their academic 
accomplishments both at national and global level. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
Prof. M. N. Doja 
Director 
IIIT Sonepat 
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